2] September 1976

Massachusetts Institute of Technology
Office of Sponsored Programs

77 Massachusetts Avenue

Room E19-702 _
Cambridge, Massachusetts 02139

Attention: Mr. J. F. Connolly

Subject: Project Guardian
Request for Proposal

Gentlemen:

Reference our letter dated 17 September 1976
which provided a revised Statement of Work for MIT effort
from 1 July 1976 through 30 September 1977.

Honeywell requests that MIT review that portion
of effort from 1 October 1976 through 30 September
1977, and determine if there is any change in effort
of the proposed work as stated in your proposal dated
23 July 1976.

It is further requested that MIT either confirm
in writing that the 23 July 1976 proposal covers the

revised Statement of Work or provide a revised proposal by
24 September 1976.

Your proposal is needed to support Honeywell’s
submittal of a revised proposal to the Air Force.

If there are any questions, please contact the
undersigned or Mr. L. Verdery, Program Manager.

Very truly yours,

R. L. Carlson
Sr. Contract Administrator

cc: Dr. J. Saltzer




